
Webinar:  Gas  Pipeline
Distribution  Integrity
Management Programs

The  U.S.  Department  of  Transportation  will  present  a
webinar on the implementation of distribution integrity

management programs.

The webinar will be Sept. 4, 2014, from 11 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.
EDT.

Gas  distribution  pipeline  operators  were  required  to  have
prepared  and  implemented  distribution  integrity  management
programs  (DIMP)  by  August  2,  2011.  Federal  and  state
regulators  have  been  inspecting  those  programs  and  their
implementation since that date.

This webinar will be an opportunity for the regulators to
share their experience with implementation topics with the
public and the regulated community. The webinar will also
include discussion of analyses of the 2013 submissions of data
concerning  mechanical  fitting  failures  in  gas  distribution
pipelines.

Register for the webinar.
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